
EAST PALO ALTO CITIZENS' COMMITTEE ON INCORPORATION

P.O. Box 50624

EAST PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA 94303 
415/ 327-5846

Dear Colleague;

The East Palo Alto Citizen's Committee on Incorporation (EPACCI) is an organization of 
local residents formed by the East Palo Alto Municipal Council in January, 1980. The basic 
charge of EPACCI is to help effectuate the incorporation of East Palo Alto by November, 
1981.

EPACCI is hosting a luncheon on Saturday, October 25,1980, at Rickey's Hyatt, 4219 El -- 
Camino Real, Palo Alto, from 12:00 noon to 3 ¡00 p.m. The keynote speaker is the Honorable 
Pau I'Pete'McCloskey, Twelfth Congressional District.

We cordiall^invite you to attend the luncheon. Your participation will significantly contri­
bute to the success of this event, and will be most graciously appreciated.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Carmaleit Oakes
Convenor, EPACCI


